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F. No.11-14/AAJVS /2013 /& 72 N
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX. PORT BLAIR. :

Zj
Dated (& December, 2014

To
The Dy. Supdt. Of Police (Vigilance)
Police Headquarter
Port Blair.

—Sir,

With reference to your letter No. DGP/Vig./Cell/PHQ/2014 /453
dated 15th December, 2014 it is #® informed that Shri S.C. Bose, is not
working/ engaged in AAJVS.

Yours Faithfully

f
Executm

AAJVS




